
 

   

 

     

RSV Vaccine Special Ordering Now Closed  
  
Dear VFA Provider, 
  
RSV Vaccine Special Ordering is now closed. CDC has placed allocations on RSV 
vaccines to help facilitate equity across jurisdictions. Considering the high demand 
and the limited supply available through VFA Program, we have now depleted the 
allocation we have received. As a result, both Abrysvo and Arexvy are temporarily 
unavailable for ordering. 
 
The VFA Program expects to receive additional allocations of RSV vaccines and to 
have the vaccines available for ordering during the next quarterly order cycle in 
January 2024.  
 
Abrysvo and Arexvy orders that have already been approved will be processed 
and shipped. Given that the 317-funded RSV vaccine supply will be allocated, 
doses must be administered to VFA eligible (uninsured and underinsured adults) 
patients only. 
  
Questions? Email us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov. Visit the VFA Program 
Webpage and VFA Resources Webpage for more program information.  

  

      
Thank you,      

     
      

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch     
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program     
Phone: 877-243-8832     
Fax: 877-329-9832     
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov     

mailto:my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.%E2%80%AFVisit
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/
mailto:my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov

